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Traffic Alert: Resurfacing Scheduled for Michaux Parkway  
 
Charleston County Government announces Michaux Parkway will be closed for resurfacing starting Sunday, June 3 at 
7:00 p.m. The project is a continuation of the emergency repairs conducted in January following severe winter weather. All 
work is weather permitting.  
. 

 During construction, Michaux Parkway will be closed to all traffic. Drivers will be directed to use Montague Ave 
and Dorchester Road.  

 The road will be reopened by 6 a.m. Monday.  

 The work on Sunday will including milling and asphalt resurfacing.  

Visit the official website at http://roads.charlestoncounty.org for public meeting notices and up-to-date news and 
information about all Charleston County Transportation Sales Tax road projects. Anyone with questions about the project 
can call Charleston County’s Transportation Development Department at (843) 202-6140. 

----- 

For information on Charleston County Government news and services, the public can: 

 Visit our website: www.charlestoncounty.org 
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